
BJS School Council 
Thursday 10th December at 9:15 (Meeting in Canteen – socially distanced areas) 

Mr Clark and Mrs Beckett attended 

Year Groups Attended: Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Isolating 
 

Agenda 
Item 

To discuss Comments Action to 
be taken 

1 Review of 
previous 
meeting 

 All agreed on minutes. 
Discussed layout of School Council books; 
need to ensure all Councillors have books. 

 

2 Class Dojos How is the Dojo system 
working?  
Are the rewards suitable 
for the number of Dojos 
earned? 
Are there any 
improvements that we 
could suggest? 

All enjoy the dojo system (50 = well done; 
100 = round of applause; 150 = Dojo 
mention; 200 = 10 minutes free Chrome 
Book time; 300 = choice of footwear; 400 = 
special prize from Mrs Beckett) 
 
Not keen on shoes – these may get ruined 
in winter. Suggested 300 would be choice 
of non-uniform or pass to class – time in 
class to colour/do activities. The special 
prize for this term would be bread bun. 
Next term – 400 = bread bun; 500 = special 
prize from Mrs Beckett. 

Mr Clark to make 
new certificates 
for next term 
with new agreed 
prizes on. 

3 Class Pet The class pet idea was 
discussed  but decided 
that it would not be 
possible, especially in the 
current times. 

Asked pupils to imagine a hamster in a 
cage in the corner… 

 

4 Home 
Learning 

How do we all feel about 
using computers at home 
to help us with our 
learning? Is there anything 
we (the staff) can do to 
help with this? 

Very positive on this. Some had issues with 
Google Classroom but stated most had 
been resolved. 
All stated they would like more specific 
time on Chrome Books in class to practice 
using Google Classroom. 

Councillors asked 
to ask teachers 
for more time on 
Chrome Books/ 
Google 
Classroom 

5 School 
Council 
badges 

We ‘lost’ some of our 
School Council badges last 
year due to the lockdown. 
Can the Council organise 
getting the ones back from 
last year’s councillors – 
can we purchase more? 

All voted in favour of having these. Well 
done to Nola from last year who had found 
and handed hers back. 

Mrs Beckett to 
look into 
sourcing new 
badges from 
Councillors. 

6 AOB Are there any other points 
they wish to raise? 
 
 
 
 

Pupils would like to sing outdoors. Mrs 
Beckett stated that we would look in to 
this in the new year, following government 
guidelines. 
Pupils would like chalks and playground 
activities out again. 

Mrs Beckett to 
view government 
guidelines for 
singing outdoors. 
Mrs Beckett to 
ask for chalks/ 
equipment to be 
put outside at 
breaks again. 
 

 

Date of next meeting: 

To be decided after Christmas Holidays. 


